
 

 

 

Email: investor@indiacements.co.in 

SE/ 22.12.2022 

BSE Limited  
Corporate Relationship Dept.,                         
First Floor New Trading Ring,                       
Rotunda Building,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalai Street, Fort  
MUMBAI  400 001.  
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor  
Plot No.C/t G Block  
Bandra-Kurla Complex  
Bandra (E)  
MUMBAI 400 051.  
 

Scrip Code: 530005 Scrip Code: INDIACEM 

  

Dear Sirs,  

Sub.:Clarification/Confirmation on news item appearing in 

“Media/Publication” - Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities and 

Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

With reference to the email of date received from the Exchanges, seeking 
clarification on a News item captioned “Raid on The India Cements Limited”, we clarify the 
following: 

 

1) Certain officials of “Competition Commission of India (CCI)” visited our Office 
in Chennai at around 11:30 a.m. and are conducting “search” to find out if any 
irregularities concerning “Competition Commission” has occurred. 

  

2) We clarify that we have not indulged in any irregularities concerning 
“Competition Commission”. 

  

3) In the past, whatever information regarding “Competition Commission” and 
other developments, the Company has announced to the Exchanges promptly. 

  

4) Since we have not committed any breach of “CCI Regulations”, we do not 
apprehend any material impact on the Company. 

  

Hope our clarification explains the queries raised. 
  

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully,  

for THE INDIA CEMENTS LIMITED  

 
 

S.SRIDHARAN 

COMPANY SECRETARY 

 


		2022-12-22T15:39:22+0530
	SWAMINATHAN SRIDHARAN




